



KIỂM TRA CUỐI KÌ 1 - LỚP 7

Dạng 1: Trắc nghiệm A, B, C, D:

Circle the best answer A, B, C, D

Câu 1 - Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others

- | | | | |
|-------------------------------------|-----------------------|----------------------|------------------------|
| 1. A. <u>w</u> ash | B. <u>w</u> arm | C. <u>w</u> all | D. <u>w</u> alk |
| 2. A. <u>d</u> ocument | B. <u>n</u> aughty | C. <u>a</u> udience | D. <u>w</u> ater |
| 3. A. <u>o</u> ne | B. <u>b</u> ottle | C. <u>c</u> offee | D. <u>p</u> ot |
| 4. A. <u>r</u> esearch <u>e</u> rch | B. <u>ch</u> allenger | C. <u>ar</u> chitect | D. <u>a</u> chievement |
| 5. A. <u>q</u> uestion | B. <u>n</u> ation | C. <u>o</u> ption | D. <u>a</u> ction |
| 6. A. <u>t</u> arget | B. <u>v</u> illage | C. <u>o</u> range | D. <u>l</u> uggage |
| 7. A. <u>w</u> ash | B. <u>w</u> arm | C. <u>w</u> all | D. <u>w</u> alk |
| 8. A. <u>d</u> ocument | B. <u>n</u> aughty | C. <u>a</u> udience | D. <u>w</u> ater |
| 9. A. <u>o</u> ne | B. <u>b</u> ottle | C. <u>c</u> offee | D. <u>p</u> ot |

Câu 2 - Choose the word which has a different stress pattern from the others

- | | | | |
|----------------|--------------|----------------|--------------|
| 1. A. ordinal | B. calendar | C. bicycle | D. tomorrow |
| 2. A. vehicle | B. attentive | C. grandmother | D. happiness |
| 3. A. birthday | B. journey | C. correct | D. cupboard |
| 4. A. secret | B. dessert | C. worried | D. mirror |
| 5. A. affair | B. stressful | C. normal | D. honest |
| 6. A. ordinal | B. calendar | C. bicycle | D. tomorrow |
| 7. A. vehicle | B. attentive | C. grandmother | D. happiness |
| 8. A. birthday | B. journey | C. correct | D. cupboard |

Câu 3 - Choose the best option to complete each sentence. Circle A, B, or C

- Alice decided to take _____ yoga class five years ago.
A. in B. up C. out D. off
- Can you tell me _____ this dish?
A. to cook B. how to cook C. cooking D. how to cooking
- _____ tomatoes do you need to make the sauce?
A. How much B. How many
C. How long D. How often
- You should think of _____ the volunteer activities in your community.
A. taking in B. participating
C. taking part in D. making
- The ring is _____ that one. How much does it cost?
A. as expensive B. so expensive as
C. as expensive as D. as expensively as
- Traditional volunteer activities include _____ money for people in need, cooking and giving food.



- A. rising B. raising C. getting D. helping
7. John and Jim are twins. _____ house is big.
A. They B. You C. Them D. Their
8. I am the _____ in my family.
A. short B. shorter C. shortest D. shortest as
9. Jim's house is _____ in the south of the city centre.
A. surrounded B. located C. supported D. based
10. Harvard university is the most _____ university in the world.
A. noisy B. famous C. happy D. clean
11. How much _____ is there in the bottle?
A. bananas B. bread C. water D. yoghurt
12. People in my country often have three _____ a day: breakfast, lunch and dinner.
A. meals B. parts C. kinds D. forms
13. I usually _____ bread, egg and milk for breakfast.
A. use B. have C. do D. take
14. Alice decided to take _____ yoga class five years ago.
A. in B. up C. out D. off
15. Traditional volunteer activities include _____ money for people in need, cooking and giving food.
A. rising B. raising C. getting D. helping
16. John and Jim are twins. _____ house is big.
A. They B. You C. Them D. Their
17. I am the _____ in my family.
A. short B. shorter C. shortest D. shortest as
18. Peter enjoys _____ football with his friends after school.
A. playing B. to play C. plays D. played
19. My grandparents _____ live in the countryside, but now they live in the city.
A. used to B. use to C. using to D. are used
20. Jane is _____ than her sister, but they both love drawing.
A. more creative B. creative C. most creative D. the creative

Câu 4 - Choose the word or phrase that needs correction

1. Will there be (A) another (B) artist as famously as (C) a pop star like (D) Tustin Bieber?
2. Make (A) surely (B) to bring your student ID card with (C) you when borrowing (D) the books.



3. What are (A) the differences (B) from (C) a songwriter and (D) a composer?
4. They did not have any (A) rice in the jar, but (B) they had a (C) wheat instead (D).
5. If you lose weight (A), will you be (B) as healthy like (C) a person who was (D) never fat?
6. Will there be (A) singers (B) as famously as (C) a pop star like (D) others?
7. Make (A) surely (B) to bring your (C) student ID card with you (D) when borrowing the books.
8. What are (A) the differences (B) from (C) a songwriter and (D) a composer?
9. They (A) did not have any (B) rice in the jar, but they (C) had a wheat (D) instead.
10. If you (A) lose weight, will you be (B) as healthy like (C) a person who was (D) never fat?

Câu 5 - Read the passage. Circle the best answer A, B, or C to each of the questions

Josh is one of the gifted seventh graders at an international lower secondary school with over 800 students aged from 11 to 15. It also has modern facilities and well-qualified teachers, which can provide Josh and his friends with the best learning conditions. Josh has a great passion for science. He likes doing interesting experiments in the science laboratory under the guidance of his teacher. He finds these experiments about electricity or light quite useful and practical. The computer room is also a place where he often goes after class to search for necessary information about safe, funny and simple experiments on the Internet. He also does many science projects with his partners there. With great efforts, he hopes he will become a scientist in the future.

1. What is the passage mainly about?
 - A. An international school with hundreds of students.
 - B. A gifted student's dream.
 - C. A good learning environment for a gifted student.
2. Who helps Josh to conduct the science experiments in the school lab?
 - A. Josh's teacher.
 - B. Josh's partner.
 - C. Josh's classmate.
3. What does Josh think about the science experiments?
 - A. They are safe and practical.
 - B. They are useful and practical.
 - C. They are funny and practical.
4. What does the word there in line 11 mean?
 - A. On the Internet.
 - B. In the science laboratory.
 - C. In the computer room.
5. How can he achieve his dream of becoming a scientist?
 - A. Try his best.
 - B. Read many physics books.
 - C. Watch science programmes on TV.



Dạng 2: Điền từ vào chỗ trống trong đoạn văn

Read and complete the passage with the correct words

Câu 1 - Choose the correct answer A, B, c or D to fill each blank in the following text

My friends and I have written a (1) _____. We have decided to (2) _____ it for our school. I have already built the set. Karen has just finished the (3) _____ for us to wear. I haven't learned the (4) _____ yet, so I am a bit nervous, but I'm excited (5) _____. I haven't been in a play before. I can't wait!

- | | | | |
|---------------|------------|---------|-------------|
| 1. A. film | B. song | C. play | D. club |
| 2. A. perform | B. make | C. take | D. build |
| 3. A. stage | B. actors | C. play | D. costumes |
| 4. A. script | B. scripts | C. play | D. lessons |
| 5. A. also | B. then | C. too | D. either |

Câu 2 - Choose the word which best fits each gap

inventor dates are skateboarding height for

Skateboarding (1) _____ back to the 1940s and 1950s in California as a replacement to surfing waves in unfavorable weather conditions. The (2) _____ of the first skateboard was unknown. However, one thing was known for sure. The first skateboard was made from wooden boxes or boards with roller wheels on the bottom. Skateboarding reached its (3) _____ in the early 1960s. Then it lost its attraction towards the end of the decade. Numerous improvements have been made to skateboards (4) _____ safety reasons. Millions of teenagers (5) _____ around the world now.

Câu 3 - Choose the word which best fits each gap

unable energy into skipping lose most

Breakfast is the (1) _____ important meal of the day. It provides the nutrients your body needs for good health, the calories it needs for (2) _____ and helps to maintain your blood sugar level. Studies have shown that people who don't have breakfast have a low blood sugar level and are often slow, tired, hungry and (3) _____ to concentrate. Surprisingly, breakfast actually plays a part in weight control. It's easier to (4) _____ weight if you eat in the morning rather than later in the day. Dividing the day's calories (5) _____ three meals helps take-off weight more efficiently than (6) _____ breakfast and having two larger meals a day does.

Câu 4 - Read and complete

Hi, my name is Julia. I'm in grade 7 at Shine Bridge Secondary School. I study from Monday to Friday, but I sometimes have club activities on weekends. I usually have five lessons a day. Today is Tuesday. In the morning, I have Literature, History, Maths, and Geography. After lunch, I have P.E., which is my favorite subject. I enjoy it because it keeps me active and healthy. Twice a week, I also have Science projects after school. On weekends, I often read books and practice speaking English with my cousins because I want to improve my communication skills. I also like spending time cycling around my neighborhood.

1. Julia studies from Monday to _____.
2. She sometimes has club activities on _____.
3. Today is _____.
4. Julia's favorite subject is _____.

Ôn tập cuối kỳ I - 4



5. In the morning, she has _____, History, Maths, and Geography.
6. She has Science projects _____ a week.
7. What does Julia do on weekends? She _____.
8. Julia likes to practice speaking English with _____.
9. Why does Julia like P.E.? Because it keeps her _____.
10. What does Julia like to do in her neighborhood? She likes _____.

Câu 5 - Fill in the blanks with the correct words learned from the lessons

My Family and Daily Activities

My family is small but happy. There are four members: my dad, my mom, my sister, and me. Every morning, my dad gets up early to (1) _____ breakfast for everyone. My mom works as a (2) _____ at a local school, and she loves teaching her students. My sister and I always (3) _____ the bus to school because it's fast and fun. After school, I often (4) _____ football with my friends in the park, while my sister enjoys (5) _____ in her bedroom.

In the evening, my family spends time together. My dad loves (6) _____ books, especially novels, and my mom usually helps us with our (7) _____. After dinner, we all sit in the living room to watch (8) _____ shows or movies. My favorite part of the evening is when my dad tells funny (9) _____ that make everyone laugh. Before going to bed, I like to (10) _____ my favorite songs on my guitar.

Câu 6 - Read and Complete

Hi, my name is Michael. I'm in grade 7 at Greenfield Secondary School. I study from Monday to Friday, and I often join sports activities on weekends. I have five lessons every day. Today is Wednesday. In the morning, I have Maths, English, Science, and History. After lunch, I have Art, which I enjoy because it helps me to be creative. Twice a week, I participate in Music practice after school. On weekends, I like playing basketball and practicing speaking English with my friends. I also enjoy helping my parents with housework.

1. Michael studies from Monday to _____.
2. He often joins _____ activities on weekends.
3. Today is _____.
4. Michael's favorite subject is _____ because it helps him to be creative.
5. In the morning, he has _____, English, Science, and History.
6. Michael participates in Music practice _____ a week.
7. What does Michael do on weekends? He _____ basketball and practices speaking English.

Câu 7 - Choose the word which best fits each gap

<i>pedals</i>	<i>invention</i>	<i>activity</i>	<i>by</i>	<i>popular</i>	<i>famous</i>	<i>ride</i>
---------------	------------------	-----------------	-----------	----------------	---------------	-------------

Cycling

Cycling is healthy and fun (1) _____ that many people enjoy worldwide. It is believed that the first bicycles were invented in the early 19th century. However, the exact (2) _____ of the modern bicycle is often debated. Bicycles became (3) _____ in the late 19th century and have remained a key mode of transport ever since.

The basic design of a bicycle includes two wheels, a frame, handlebars, and (4) _____ that move the wheels. People can (5) _____ bicycles for exercise, commuting, or simply for

Ôn tập cuối kỳ 1 - 5



pleasure. Cycling is also a (6) _____ sport, with events like the Tour de France attracting participants and fans from all over the world. In addition to being fun, cycling is eco-friendly and helps reduce pollution caused (7) _____ vehicles powered by fuel.

Câu 8 - Read the online post. For each question, choose the correct option that best suits each blank.

Hi Julie,

Jack fell off the ladder while he was fixing the roof this afternoon. He hurt his head, so I need (1. **stay / staying / to stay / to staying**) in the hospital with him tonight. Can you take care of the children? They love spending time with their auntie. I'll be home tomorrow. There's enough food for you all. I bought some chicken and lettuce this morning. I put (2. **it / them / some / many**) in the fridge. There are some onions, potatoes, ginger and a (3. **bag / can / jar / carton**) of rice in the bottom cupboard next to the fridge. You can use them to make chicken curry if you like.

There are two cans of tuna in the cupboard above the oven, in case you want to make tuna salad. I also bought a tub of vanilla ice cream. You can have (4. **little / a lot / much / some**) of the ice cream for dessert after dinner. Don't let the children eat too much, or they may have a stomachache. Unfortunately, there is (5. **some / much / not / no**) milk left. Can you buy two bottles of milk on your way here?

The children can have some snacks if they are hungry. There are some cookies in the (6. **box / jar / bag / can**) on the kitchen counter, next to the fruit basket. If they get bored, you can (7. **play / playing / to play / played**) a board game with them. Call me if you have any problems or questions.

See you soon,
Susan

Dạng 3: Sắp xếp từ cho sẵn thành câu hoàn chỉnh

Reorder these words to have correct sentences

1. to / to / brother / make / learn / how / My / always / wants / pizza/.

2. get / you / Take / or / might / your / sunburn / umbrella /.

3. help / food / We / homeless / clothes / kids / with / and / often /.

4. are / hall / music / some / school / They / the / playing / pop / in /.

5. cakes / of / flour / make / 500 / grams / to / Tina / needs / some /.

6. favourite / My / song / country music / of / Love Story / is /.

7. was / Văn Cao / a / composer / Vietnamese / great /.

8. compose / Beethoven / Did / Symphony 5 /?

9. three meals a day, / Vietnamese people / Most / breakfast, lunch and dinner / have /.



10. bread, noodles / They / such as / savoury foods / and sticky rice for breakfast / often have /.

11. by / famous for / the 16th-century artists / this museum / its large collection / is / of / paintings.

12. days / before / the ballet / the performance / the dancers / a lot of / in / spent / rehearsing.

13. was / Jack's / wasn't it? / and perfect / performance / awesome.

14. think / many people / classical music / modern music / good / that / as / as / not / is.

15. finished / any / test? / has / of / sample / your / this / students.

16. in this movie / great job / I think / did a / the artists /.

17. read the book / people have / the movie / Many Vietnamese / and seen /.

18. fitter / does / because / Liz / than / is / Tim / yoga / she.

19. some / She / bought / last weekend / interesting / books /.

20. day / had / lovely / Saturday / last / a /.

21. born / I / in / 2000 / was / Hanoi / in /.

22. passion / Running / favourite / my / is /.

23. English lessons / and / I / on / have / Monday / Friday /.

24. music / school / compulsory / English / and / In / are / subjects / Lan's /.

25. mineral / drinks / Fruit / and / water / are / juice / healthy /.

26. one / to / traditional / My / food / prefers / foreign / sister /.

27. a / is / regularly / way / housework / good / to / exercise / Doing / also /.

28. modern / our / There / science / in / a / is / school / laboratory /.

29. the squirrel / eating / was / nuts / ?

30. where / your parents / travelling / were / last year / this time / ?



31. did / swim / Maria / yesterday / in a river / ?

32. your sister / sleeping / was / last night / at 7 p.m. / ?

33. you / what / do / did / last month / ?

34. his parents / talk / Tom / did / to / ?

35. she / apples / does / bananas / or / like / ?

36. visited / Jeremy / summer / Vung Tau / last /.

37. go / your / where / mother / did / shopping / ?

38. we / last weekend / ate / a / at / restaurant /.

39. Who / tall / person / world /.

40. place / cold / What / world /.

41. Africa / high / Kilimanjaro / mountain /.

42. country / world / large / What /.

43. small / Australia / world / continent /.

44. The / Mai / is asking / her / questions / doctor / about / some / health problems /.

45. Sorry, / Batman / sold / / is / the / out /.

46. Mai / is / happy / about / and positive / always / everything /.

47. Lisa / plays / badminton / and / after school / piano / every Friday /.

48. What / kind / books / like / of / you / to / do / read / ?

49. Why / Tom / late / yesterday / was / for school / ?

50. How / time / learn / does / homework / Nam / spend / on / his / ?

Dạng 4: Đọc đoạn văn và trả lời câu hỏi

Read the text and answer the questions



Câu 1 - Read the passage and answer the questions

Josh is one of the gifted seventh graders at an international lower secondary school with over 800 students aged from 11 to 15. It also has modern facilities and well-qualified teachers, which can provide Josh and his friends with the best learning conditions. Josh has a great passion for science. He likes doing interesting experiments in the science laboratory under the guidance of his teacher. He finds these experiments about electricity or light quite useful and practical. The computer room is also a place where he often goes after class to search for necessary information about safe, funny and simple experiments on the Internet. He also does many science projects with his partners there. With great efforts, he hopes he will become a scientist in the future.

1. What is the passage mainly about?

2. Who helps Josh to conduct the science experiments in the school lab?

3. What does Josh think about the science experiments?

4. What does the word there in line 11 mean?

5. How can he achieve his dream of becoming a scientist?

Câu 2 - Read the passage and decide whether the statements are True (T) or False (F)

Bun cha became an international attention overnight after US President Barack Obama and celebrity chef Anthony Bourdain were pictured eating the dish together in Hanoi. Their choice of this dish is now surprise as bun cha originated from the Old Quarter in Hanoi and has been one of the city's signature dishes for hundreds of years. What makes this dish special is the intense preparation involved in making it; minced pork must be marinated overnight to fully absorb the flavor of herbs and shaped into balls, keeping attention to make sure the meat is tender and juicy. The sauce is what makes the dish spectacular; a good sauce will give a balance between the sweetness of the meat and the saltiness of the fish sauce. The Hanoi traditional dish is served only at lunchtime and comes with rice vermicelli, fresh veggies and herbs such as basil, coriander.

1. Bun cha has become more well-known since President Barack Obama's visit. ____
2. Bun cha has been a specialty of Hanoi for years. ____
3. Minced pork shouldn't be marinated in advance to keep it fresh. ____
4. The sauce is an important thing to make Bun cha more special. ____
5. Tourists can always find a place which serves this traditional dish at any time in a day.

Câu 3 - Read the passage. Circle the best answer A, B, or C to each of the questions

Josh is one of the gifted seventh graders at an international lower secondary school with over 800 students aged from 11 to 15. It also has modern facilities and well-qualified teachers, which can provide Josh and his friends with the best learning conditions. Josh has a great passion for science. He likes doing interesting experiments in the science laboratory under the guidance of his teacher. He finds these experiments about electricity or light quite useful and

Ôn tập cuối kỳ 1 - 9



practical. The computer room is also a place where he often goes after class to search for necessary information about safe, funny and simple experiments on the Internet. He also does many science projects with his partners there. With great efforts, he hopes he will become a scientist in the future.

1. What is the passage mainly about?
 - A. An international school with hundreds of students.
 - B. A gifted student's dream.
 - C. A good learning environment for a gifted student.
2. Who helps Josh to conduct the science experiments in the school lab?
 - A. Josh's teacher.
 - B. Josh's partner.
 - C. Josh's classmate.
3. What does Josh think about the science experiments?
 - A. They are safe and practical.
 - B. They are useful and practical.
 - C. They are funny and practical.
4. What does the word there in line 11 mean?
 - A. On the Internet.
 - B. In the science laboratory.
 - C. In the computer room.
5. How can he achieve his dream of becoming a scientist?
 - A. Try his best.
 - B. Read many physics books.
 - C. Watch science programmes on TV.

Câu 4 - Read the passage and answer the questions

Healthy habits are necessary for maintaining good physical and mental health. Simple lifestyle changes such as eating a balanced diet, staying active, getting enough sleep, and managing stress can help prevent chronic diseases and improve overall well-being. Eating a variety of fruits and vegetables provides the necessary vitamins to support the body's functions. Regular physical activity, such as walking, running, or cycling, helps strengthen muscles and bones, improve heart health, and boost mood. Getting enough sleep is also good for maintaining good health because it allows the body to rest. Managing stress through relaxation techniques such as meditation, yoga, or deep breathing can also help reduce the risk of chronic diseases. By building healthy habits, we can prevent health problems and live longer in the future.

1. What is necessary for maintaining good physical and mental health?

2. What are some simple lifestyle changes that can improve overall well-being?

3. What does regular physical activity help us?



4. Why is getting enough sleep good for maintaining good health?
5. Can healthy habits help us prevent health problems and live longer in the future?

Câu 5 - Read the passage and decide whether the statements that follow are True or False

Linda wakes up early in the morning, gets dressed, and has breakfast before catching a bus to school. Her classes start at 8:00 a.m and finish at 4:00 p.m. During her lunch break, she likes hanging out with her friends and chatting about their hobbies. After school, Linda comes back home and spends two hours studying and doing her homework. In her free time, she reads books or watches her favorite TV shows. Before going to bed, Linda likes to plan her schedule for the next day to ensure that she's on track with her studies.

1. Linda goes to school on foot. _____
2. Linda hates chatting about hobbies with her friends at school. _____
3. She spends 2 hours studying and doing her homework. _____
4. Linda reads magazines or watches her favorite TV shows. _____

Câu 6 - Read the passage and answer the questions

How to Get Involved in Community Service

Community service is an activity that helps others and makes your community a better place. It can be done by anyone, regardless of age, race, religion, or social status. There are many different ways to do community service, and you can find an opportunity that fits your interests and skills. One way to get involved in community service is to volunteer your time at a local soup kitchen or homeless shelter. You can also teach children at a local school. If you are interested in the environment, you can volunteer to pick up litter in your neighborhood or plant trees in a local park.

1. What is community service?

2. Who can do community service?

3. Is there just one way to do community service?

4. What are some other ways to get involved in community service?

5. What does the word "It" refer to?

Câu 7 - Read the passage and answer the questions

There are numerous types of music, each with its own distinct sound and style. Among the most popular types of music are:

- Classical music is frequently performed in concert halls or opera houses. It can be really beautiful and touching, but it can also be difficult to listen to.



- Jazz is often played in nightclubs and pubs. It can be energetic and entertaining, but it can also be elegant.
- Pop music is commonly heard on the radio or in stores. Although it might be catchy and simple to listen to, it can also be uninteresting and pointless.
- Rock music is often played at concerts or on the radio. It can be loud and enthusiastic, however, it can also be hostile and aggressive.

The examples above are just a few of the many different forms of music that exist. So people can easily select music styles that match their thoughts and emotions.

1. What does the word “classical music” refer to?

2. Where is jazz music often played?

3. What kind of music is commonly heard on the radio or in stores?

4. What is a notable characteristic of rock music?

5. Why can people easily choose music that matches their emotions?

Câu 8 - Read the passage and answer the questions

Banh mi: The Perfect Street Food of Vietnam

Banh mi is known as a popular street food in Vietnam. It is a type of sandwich that is made with a baguette that is filled with a variety of ingredients, such as meat, pickled vegetables, and herbs. Banh mi is typically served fresh and hot and often used for snack or main meal. It can be eaten plain or with a side of soup or salad. Banh mi is a delicious and versatile food that is enjoyed by people all over the world. It's not only a great way to experience the flavors of Vietnam but also is a convenient and affordable meal that can be enjoyed on the go.

1. What is Banh mi known as?

2. What are the ingredients of Banh mi?

3. Do people all over the world enjoy Banh mi?

4. What does the word “It” refer to?

5. Is Banh mi a convenient but expensive meal?

Câu 9 - Read the passage and complete the exercises below



There are many reasons for these differences in eating habits. Culture plays a big role, as does climate. In countries where it is hot, people tend to eat lighter meals, while in countries where it is cold, people tend to eat heavier meals. Availability of food also plays a role. In countries where food is scarce, people eat whatever they can get, while in countries where food is plentiful, people have more choices.

In tropical countries like Thailand, meals often include fresh fruits and salads, while countries with colder climates, such as Norway, tend to focus on hearty stews and dishes rich in calories. Moreover, globalization has contributed to a fusion of cuisines, allowing people to explore and incorporate diverse ingredients and recipes into their diets.

Eating habits are constantly changing, as people adopt new foods and new ways of eating. In recent years, there has been a trend towards eating healthier foods. People are also eating more ethnic foods because they become more exposed to different cultures.

Part 1: True or False

Decide if the following statements are **True (T)** or **False (F)**:

1. Eating habits are influenced by both culture and climate. _____
2. In countries with plentiful food, people have fewer food choices. _____
3. There is a growing trend of eating healthier and more ethnic foods in recent years. _____

Part 2: Comprehension Questions

Answer the following questions in complete sentences:

1. What are two factors mentioned in the passage that influence eating habits?

2. How do eating habits in hot and cold countries differ?

3. Why are people eating more ethnic foods nowadays?

Part 3: Vocabulary Search

Find the words or phrases in the passage that match these definitions:

1. A phrase meaning "**meals that are not heavy or filling.**" _____
2. Find a word in the passage that means "**changing frequently over time.**" _____
3. What does the word "**plentiful**" refer to in the passage? _____

Dạng 5: Viết lại câu hoàn chỉnh dựa trên từ được gợi ý

Rewrite complete sentences based on given words

Câu 1 - Fill each blank with the present simple, present continuous, or past simple form of the verb in brackets

1. After school times, Lan usually _____ (tutor) lower grade students.
2. In order to be healthy, Tom always _____ (ride) a bike on weekends.
3. Sam: _____ you _____ (swim) yesterday afternoon?
Luke: Yes. It was great.



4. The children _____ (run) around the garden. They look so happy.
5. Daisy and her family love _____ (go) to the park in the summer.
6. It is very hot outside. Please _____ (wear) a sun hat when you go out.
7. I _____ (see) you at the party last night.
8. Learning music helps students achieve higher results in Maths and _____ (read).
9. This traffic sign prevents people from _____ freely along the street. (pass)
10. My best friend _____ lunch at school yesterday because she forgot her lunchbox. (not have)
11. Listen! The teacher _____ the lesson. Pay attention, please! (explain)
12. Last summer, we _____ to Da Nang and visited many beautiful beaches. (travel)

Câu 2 - Rewrite the following sentences based on the given words:

1. She is more beautiful than her younger sister. (as)

2. They have studied English since 2004. (began)

3. I don't have time to collect stamps as when I was in primary school. (used)

4. Did you often go to the beach when you lived in Nha Trang? (use)

5. The market does not have any carrots. (There)

Câu 3 - Fill in each blank with the correct word "How much/How many":

1. _____ languages do you speak?
2. _____ people are there in the class?
3. _____ milk do you drink every day?
4. _____ soup does she want?
5. _____ coffee do you drink every day?
6. _____ stars are there in the sky?
7. _____ birds are there?
8. _____ money is in a bank?
9. _____ bread is eaten per day?
10. _____ information is on the internet?

Câu 4 - Rewrite the sentences without changing the meaning:

1. I think this dish is very delicious, but she doesn't.
Her taste is _____.
2. My sister has studied French for 2 years.
My sister began _____.



3. I enjoy watching films on TV every day.
I am interested in _____.
4. Nam didn't go to school because he was sick yesterday.
Nam was sick _____.
5. How much is a plate of fried rice?
What is the _____.
6. Because there was not enough money to support old people, the volunteers held the fun run.
There was _____.
7. Some famous singers were asked to join the concert by the students.
The students invited _____.
8. Remember to recycle your trash.
Don't _____.
9. Simon was sick, so he couldn't join the craft fair.
Because _____.
10. Let's name the event "Sing for the Children."
Why don't _____.
11. John doesn't like playing the piano as much as singing.
John prefers _____.
12. Did you dance to the music?
You _____.
13. She loves reading books in her free time.
She is interested in _____.
14. Peter started playing football when he was 10 years old.
Peter has _____ since he was 10.
15. It is not necessary for you to bring a laptop to the class.
You don't have _____ to the class.
16. Lan was very tired, so she went to bed early.
Because Lan was very tired, _____.
17. Why don't we organize a charity event to help poor children?
Let's _____.

Câu 5 - Supply the correct forms of the given words:

1. Do you know what this word _____? (MEAN)
2. The baby is crying _____ in the room. (LOUD)
3. Reading books helps _____ your knowledge. (IMPROVE)
4. Peter has a big _____ of stamps. (COLLECT)
5. Sports help _____ children to have different moral values.
(EDUCATION)